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Port of Salalah

Customer Advisory (8/24)

Date: 08 of Dec 2024

Subject: Dhow Crew Safety and Port Regulations

Dear Dhow Customers,

We kindly inform you that the dhow crew roaming the quays
without prior authorization and proper PPE is a violation of
applicable immigration regulations and the safety policies and
requirements of the Port of Salalah (POS).

This practice not only breaches regulatory and safety standards
but also exposes the dhow crew to significant risks, including the
danger of falling into the water, which may lead to serious injury
or loss of life.

We strongly urge all stakeholders to ensure compliance with

these regulations to uphold safety and operational integrity.

Thank you, We greatly appreciate your understanding and
cooperation with the Port of Salalah

Should you have any general concerns and/or queries,
please reach out to:

customercare@salalahport.com
Best Regards,

Port of Salalah Team.
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